
 
 

 
 

From  Race Director      Note  1  
        Date  26 May 2023 
To  All Teams, all officials                 Hour  17:15 

 
 

NOTE TO THE TEAMS 
 
 

Having checked with the circuit and for safety reasons due number of cars and lack of time to 
do this, practice starts will be allowed in the area indicated in the briefing only during free 
practices. 
 
 
For safety reasons and due to the high number of cars participants and having discussed it with 
the local clerk of the course, warm-up manoeuvres will be allowed until the starting grid. Not 
in the SC Line 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Luis GONZÁLEZ 

Race Director  

 

Copy to: Clerck of the course 
  Secretary of the meeting 
  Stewards 
   
 


